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A Message from Pastor Tim Parker 

 

Roseville / Mainesburg United Methodist Parish 

One of the things I 

miss the most about my high 

school football experience is 

my outlandish coach who often 

had funny and insightful 

sayings. One of his favorite 

ones was: “The coward never 

starts, the weak die on the way 

and only the strong survive”. 

While Coach May used this as 

motivation for teenage athletes 

I think this saying can give us 

as Christian some inspiration 

too.  

I have recently noticed 

that many people in our society 

and church lack real courage. 

Some of you may claim that 

we can see acts of courage all 

over the place. You may claim 

to see in in the news, on the 

field or in someone tackling a 

challenge. But many of us are 

lacking in the kind of courage 

that it takes to have strength in 

the face of discomfort or pain. 

I think that many of us have 

courage with our physical 

ailments but when it comes to 

being strong emotionally, 

mentally or spiritually we are 

lacking. We are more likely to 

stand up to someone who is 

hurting us than to stand up for 

what we believe in. We are 

would rather ask someone to 

fix a problem than we would 

ask them about their faith.  We 

would rather share our 

opinions with a stranger than 

share our faith with a neighbor. 

Real courage is more than just 

being bold and direct. Real 

courage is going beyond your 

comfort zone and doing 

something for the Kingdom of 

God that makes you 

uncomfortable and may even 

cause pain. 

God has actually 

spoken to this exact point in 

Joshua 1:9 when He says, 

“Have I not commanded you? 

Be strong and courageous. Do 

not be frightened, and do not be 

dismayed, for the Lord your 

God is with you wherever you 

go.” This passage is not only 

about overcoming things that 

scare you but also about 

stepping into new areas that 

make you feel uncomfortable. It 

is tempting for us to be 

complacent with our own faith 

and in sharing who we are in 

Christ. We would much rather 

be dismayed than to take a 

stand for our faith. However, I 

think God is very clear when he 

tells us that we are to be strong 

and courageous. I believe God 

wants us to know that He is 

present wherever we go; with 

whomever we talk to and in 

whatever we do. We ought not 

to fear rejection or negative 

results because God has been 

working in all of our situations. 

If we get ourselves worked up 

then we will never start, if we 

try to do things on our own 

then we will fail along the way, 

but if we are strong in what we 

say and in what we do for 

Christ then we will not only 

survive but thrive. 

 

Finding Courage in 

Christ, 

Pastor Tim 

 

 

 

Contact Information: 

Cell: 570/404-5656 

24 Pig Tail Lane  

Mansfield, PA 16933 
timothyryanparker@gmail.com 

Office Hours: 

MUMC: Monday 9-1 

RUMC: Thursday 9-1 
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Kids’ eXpress 

After school program will meet every Wednesday from 3:30 – 5:00pm. This is 

for ages Kindergarten through high school. Sixth grade and up will be a separate 

group. Snack, activities and bible lessons will be incorporated each week. For more info 

contact Diane Tumminello 570-549-2130 or Kathy Dinger 570-549-4791 or Pastor Tim 

570-404-5656.  Adults needed to help and interact with the children during this time; just 

once or twice every 10 weeks would be greatly appreciated. 

The junior high kids have been experimenting in the kitchen at Kids' eXpress.  

They made cookies and took them to residents at Bakercrest.  They made treats for the 

dogs at the Animal Care Sanctuary.  They mixed bird seed with suet and packed it in 

oranges for our flying friends.  They also made cupcakes for Pastor Tim's birthday 

celebration and served them to the younger kids and adults.  The focus of our lessons has 

been on serving God and others. 
 

Mainesburg UMC Sunday School 

2nd & 4th Sunday of each month 

March 12th and 26th  
 

 

Connections  

For More 

Information on 

RUMC Kids & Youth 

Activities Contact: 

Jennie York: 

570-537-3481 

yorkj55@npacc.net 

Kathy Dinger:  

570-549-4791 

dinger@npacc.net 

Diane Tumminello 

570-549-2130 

Jeannie Sauer 

570-549-8365 

 

Christianity 101 
Want to know more about the mere basics of our faith?  Join us every Sunday in March as we look at what it 

means to be a Christian. This group is intended for people who are new to our faith or need a refresher to the 

fundamental aspects of what we believe.  It is meant to be an overview and to increase curiosity.   

We will meet @7PM in Roseville for the 1
st
 two weeks and then in Mainesburg the 2

nd
 two weeks. 

 

Contact Pastor Tim for more details and/or to RSVP 

 

CONFIRMATION: 
Class will resume for 6

th
 grade and up on Sunday, April 23

rd
 and go until May 21

st
.  After completing the class the 

students will have the opportunity to join the church as member.  Classes will start at 6PM Sunday Services  
Roseville UMC    Mainesburg UMC  

7:45AM  New Horizon Cont.  9:00AM Traditional Service  

   

11:00AM  Traditional Service   6:00PM Care Home Service  

CHURCH DIRECTORY UPDATE 

Please make sure to check the blue binders in both churches to ensure your information is correct.  Pay 

attention, in the next few weeks the date for church photos will be coming up.  Here are some of the 

guidelines: 

¶ All people who want to be in our directory are welcome 

¶ Each church will have two times where photos can be taken. 

¶ If entire family is not available there is a “not pictured “option for missing members 

¶ At the time of the photo you are responsible to ensure all information is correct 

¶ In order to keep the directory in uniform nature we will not be accepting submissions 

¶ There will be a final date where no more additions or corrections will be allowed. 

¶ Photos are able to be purchased 
 

Directory Photo Dates: 

Sunday, March 12th after 7:45am & 11am service @ RUMC 

Tuesday, March 14th 6pm @ RUMC 

Thursday, March 16th 6pm @ MUMC 

Sunday, March 19th after 9am service @ MUMC 

Make-Up day in late April 

mailto:yorkj55@npacc.net
mailto:dinger@npacc.net
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ROSEVILLE UMC 

4118 Route 549 

Mansfield, PA 16933 

(570) 549-3377 

Go Together,  

Learn Together,  

Serve Together 

 

MAINESBURG UMC 

100 Smith Park Rd. 

Mainesburg, PA 16932 

(570) 549-2013 

Gather, Grow, Give 

 

Parish Contact Info.: 

Parish Secretary: 

Meghan Fitgerald 

570/549-3377 

admin@sharingx.org 

Newsleter Editor: 

Brenda Husted 

newsletter@sharingx.org 

 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.sharingx.org 

Join Us on Facebook 

 
Family Worship Times: 

7:45AM RUMC 

9:00AM MUMC 

11:00Am RUMC 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Family Movie Night 

Saturday, April 1
st
    

Time: 7:00 PM 

Roseville UMC 

 

 
 

TBA 
Fun, Snacks & Fellowship 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events  

Newsletter Information: 

If you have any articles 

information, announcements or 

prayer list requests, please 

submit them to 

newsletter@sharingx.org 

Want to receive the 

newsletter via email? 

Please send request to 

newsletter email. 

Help save printing cost. 

April Newsletter Deadline 

March 20th, 2016 
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Mansfield Food Pantry Items: 

 Sugar free such as:  Cheerios, oatmeal, 

sugar free jello and pudding.  Also  
Boxes of sugar substitutes as Splenda. 

Monetary donations are always 
welcome. 

Open Wednesdays from 9:30 to Noon. 

 

 
   

  

The 2017 Lenten Lunch Services 
begin Thursday, March 2, at 

Noon.  All services will be held at 

First Presbyterian Church.  This 

year, attendees will bring their own 

lunch along while enjoying desserts 

provided by the “host” church.  The 

schedule is: 

  

March 2 - Rowena Gibbons – St. 

James Episcopal Church, host  

March 9 - Cheryl Filson – First 

Baptist Church, host 

March 16 - Denise Haskins, First 

United Methodist Church, host 

March 23 - Tim Parker, Roseville & 

Mainesburg United Methodist 

Churches, hosts 

March 30 - Stuart Hague, First 

Presbyterian Church, host 

April 6 - Bryan Wright, Holy Child 

Catholic Church, host 

  

There will be a Maundy Thursday 

service at First Presbyterian Church on 

Thursday, April 13. Details to follow. 
 

Wednesday, March 1
st
, 2017 

 

 
March 1

st
 – April 15

th
, 2017 

 

 

Sunday, April 9
th

, 2017 
 

 

Sunday,  April 16
th

, 2017 
 

 

Chicken & Biscuit 
Where: Mainesburg UMC 

When: Saturday, Mar 25
th

, 2017 

Time: 4:30- 6:30PM 
 

mailto:admin@sharingx.org
mailto:newsletter@sharingx.org
http://www.sharingx.org/
mailto:newsletter@sharingx.org

